
TALS Office Closed for EJU

The Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services' office will be closed Tuesday, August 30 -
Friday, September 2, 2016 while TALS hosts the 2016 Equal Justice University
conference in Murfreesboro, Tennessee. The TALS' free legal helpline, 1-844-
HELP4TN, will be partially staffed during this time. The office will remained closed
through Monday, September 5, 2016 for the Labor Day holiday. TALS will re-open
Tuesday, September 6, 2016.
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Memphis Area Legal Services Seeks New Executive Director

Position Description:  Memphis Area Legal Services (MALS) seeks an…
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Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director
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Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle…
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